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SBMS/22/Gen/2024_25                                                                  31/08/2024  

 

 

 

To, 

All the VPs & Teachers, Parents and Students (KG to Class X) 

 

School will remain closed on 2nd September 2024, Monday on account of the 

last Monday of Shravan month. 

This is for your information and wide circulation. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Principal 

SBMS 

 


